OSCAR President

From: Tim Dunne <Tim.Dunne@dlgrma.qld.gov.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 30 January 2019 11:50

To: OSCAR President

Subject: RE: Follow-up on OSCAR submission re local government reform
Hi Greg

Thank you for you email regarding OSCAR’s submission on the local government reform process.

The first tranche of stakeholder engagement has been completed and | am currently processing the information received
with the view of formulating policy options for the Government.

| would expect that the next tranche of engagement on the policy options developed may occur in the first half of 2019
sometime after April.

Again, | would like to extend my thanks to you and your organisation in discussing these issues with me.

Tim Dunne

Director

Department of Local Government, Racing and Multicultural Affairs
Level 12, 1 William Street, Brisbane QLD 4000

p. 07 3452 6743 m. 0439 533 373 | e. tim.dunne@dilgp.qld.gov.au

Customers first | Ideas into action | Unleash potential | Be courageous | Empower people

From: OSCAR President <president@oscar.org.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 29 January 2019 4:40 PM

To: Tim Dunne <Tim.Dunne@dlgrma.gld.gov.au>

Subject: RE: Follow-up on OSCAR submission re local government reform

Hi Tim

| hope 2019 has started well for you.

In light of the submissions we made via you on local government reform and the meetings you have had with OSCAR and
similar organisations such as the SEQA, Redlands 2030 etc | was wondering if you can provide us with an update on how the

reform process is progressing.

I am well aware that you cannot provide us with details on the internal discussions occurring between the Department and
the Minister but it may be possible for you to provide me with an update | can share with OSCAR’s members.

Any information you can provide will be appreciated.

Best wishes ... Greg

Greg Smith
President, OSCAR
(Organisation Sunshine Coast Association of Residents)

T: 0417 577 881
E: president@oscar.org.au
W: https://www.oscar.org.au/




